Wolverine Community Schools
Board of Education Special Meeting
November 29th, 2021

A Special meeting of the Wolverine Community Schools Board of Education was
convened on Monday, November 29th, in the MSHS Science classroom.
Board Vice-President Stafford called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.

PRESENT: Stafford, Sloan, Poznanski, Dunham, Ashenfelter
ABSENT: Hill-Scheffler, Brado

The agenda topic was Strategic Planning. Rick Dieboldt from MASB was the
facilitator.

Mr. Dieboldt gave a power-point presentation on data driven strategic planning for
2022-2027, followed by a give-and-take session with the board and superintendent.
In brief, strategic planning is defined as the process of determining 1) where are we
now? 2) where do we want to be? 3) how will we get there?

Guidelines included:
e Analysis Needs Assessment
e Strategic Formulation
¢ [mplementation Planning
¢ Documentation

Areas addressed - District strengths, obstacles, improvements, vision.

Afterwards, Mr. Dieboldt thanked the beard and superintendent for their input. MASB
will examine and analyze the responses of the board, community and staff. Continued
discussion will take place at a meeting scheduled for January 2022.

There being no further business to conduct, vice-president Stafford made a move to
adjourn. All aye, none opposed. Meeting adjourned at 7:02 p.m.

é’mf@ nihe)

Board Secretary

CALL TO
ORDER

ROLL
CALL

AGENDA

STRATEGIC
PLANNING

MASB
ANALYSIS

ADJOURN-
MENT



